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Greetings to our fellow members of the Public Service Union of Belize. 

 

The Public Service Union of Belize wishes to inform its General Membership that The 

National Bank of Belize (NBB) is providing unsecured loan facilities with exclusive 

terms and conditions to Public Service Union Members.   

 

The National Bank of Belize PSU Loan Program aims to reward new and current 

customers who meet NBB lending criteria (eligibility) requirements, access to new 

unsecured loan for the purpose of debt consolidation, home improvements, personal, 

educational expenses, vacation travel expenses, purchase household items, vehicle 

and much more.  The promotional period will run from May 1st, 2021 to April 30th, 

2022 with an option for the promotion to be extended based on customers (PSU 

Members) demand.  

 

As part of the Union’s obligation, the PSU is required to submit to the NBB, a 

comprehensive membership registry by Ministry.   Through this medium the PSU calls 

on all PSU Members, especially those interested in accessing the NBB PSU Loan 

Program, to kindly visit the following link https://forms.gle/VFx3VfGj9dyN8fbW6 

and fill out the Membership Registry.   

 

Members cooperation in updating their employment information will allow for 

expedited services by the Union and the Bank in processing letters and applications 

respectively.  Kindly share with fellow Public Service Union Members.  Non Public 

Service Union Members are encouraged to join the Public Service Union in order to 

be eligible to participate in this exclusive promotional offer.   

 

UNITY IN STRENGTH, SOLIDARITY FOREVER! 
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